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We had our second Special Grace Ceremony here in Maryland at New Hope on Friday, August 26. It was 

a good turnout and yet again the spirit was very serene and deep. There were families present, as well as 

some singles both younger and older. 

 

  
 

Just as I had done the first time, I asked everyone to form either natural families or adoptive families 

before receiving the Holy Items in order to pray for one another. It was specified for them not to give big 

grand prayers, but rather to simply pray blessings and love on behalf of God to the individuals right in 

front of them. 

 

This was amazing again. The purpose was for them to have just experienced grace from the Holy Wine 

and then to immediately offer that grace and love to somebody in front of them. 

 

This group received the Holy Items unlike the first group, who took the Holy Wine before the Holy Items 

were prepared. A second ceremony was held after Sunday Service to bequeath the Holy Items to the 

participants of the first ceremony.  

 


